
 

Dear Families, 

 

The 2021 season is getting closer and closer and we couldn’t be more excited! The Camp Poco 

registration window will be open for another two weeks but will close on Friday, May 28th.  If 

your child will be joining us for the summer, please be sure to register soon.  Don’t miss the 

fun of Summer 2021 at PHDC! 

The Parent Dashboard can be accessed using the link below:     
https://pocanticohillsdaycamp.campmanagement.com/campers 
 
 
On May 15st, all PHDC families will receive an email with a statement with an updated        
account balance.  All balances must be paid in full no later than June 1, 2021. These statements 
will be emailed via our Campsite system.  Please be sure to check your account settings to en-
sure that Campsite emails do not end up in your spam folders.   
 
 
The Camp Poco online spirit store closes on Sunday, May 16th! All items purchased through 
the online store will be delivered to campus and distributed to campers on or before the first 
day of camp.  If you are planning to place an order, be sure to check out the store before it 
closes.  
The Camp Poco Online Store can be accessed using the link below: 
https://camp-pocantico.itemorder.com/sale 
 
 
As always, please let us know if you have any questions.  Looking forward to seeing everyone 
soon! 
 

Ryan King     Kerry Papa  
Ryan King, Director   Kerry Papa, Assistant Director 
rking@pocanticohills.org  kpapa@pocanticohills.org 
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